
                                                                                                 

                            TULIP CITY GEM AND MINERAL CLUB

                                 INVITATIONAL TAILGATE AND SALE!

                                            
 Please come and join us for our second tailgate and sale of 2024!

WHEN:  Saturday, August 17, 2024   9:00 AM – 2:00 PM

WHERE:  Zeeland East High School parking lot, 3333 96th Avenue, Zeeland, 
Michigan, located on the NW corner of Riley and 96th Ave (State Street) in 
Zeeland, across from the Family Fare grocery store.

WHO:  Both buyers and sellers are welcome!   The vendor fee will be $10 
per booth for Tulip City members and $15 per booth for non-Tulip City 
members, payable that morning.  A porta-potty will be available on site, 
although you may want to provide some shade for your booth.

WHY:  Because we all love rocks, but sometimes have more than we need 
and would like to share the wealth (and turn some into cash!) and 
sometimes need to add to our collections with the help of others who 
have items you would love to include but have yet to have!

HOPE YOU CAN COME AND JOIN THE FUN!


